

NOTICE

15 January 2021

Dear Members and Customers

The Chamber and its Certification Services Department will be closed as follows in addition to the gazetted public holidays in February 2021:

• 11 February 2021 (Thursday) from 1.00pm on the eve of Lunar New Year

Please take note of this date and advise all your relevant agents and colleagues to minimise inconvenience to you and to them.

The Management & Staff of SICC wish all our members and customers good health and prosperity in the Year of the Ox!

GONG XI FA CAI!

With very best regards.

Victor Mills

Chief Executive